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 On peak days, when the total gas requirements on the Gas Company's 

system are estimated to approach the contract limits of the Gas Company, 
the Marketer will be notified that the daily delivery will be limited to 
the actual gas flowing under the Transport Service Agreement.  The 
notice of these peak day conditions when the daily volume will be 
limited will be made by phone or fax at least 12 hours prior to the gas 
day affected.  This notice will be based on the forecasted weather 
conditions and the anticipated requirements of customers and an earlier 
notice will be provided, if possible.  Notice to Marketer will be 
shorter if a shorter notice is received by Corning of an interruption in 
Customer's supply. 

 
 The notices will be made in the form of an "Alert" or a "Restriction" 

advisory.  When possible to do so, Corning will issue an "Alert" to warn 
off possible restriction conditions.  The next step, as conditions 
require, is a "Restriction" notice.  The decision to impose restrictions 
is based on Corning's forecast of the weather and the gas requirements 
that are necessary to meet that forecast.  During the time that 
restrictions are in effect, the customer must limit usage to the volume 
actually transported.  If this reduction cannot be made, tariff rate gas 
will be supplied by Corning, if it is available from system supply.  If 
the total use on the peak days were to exceed Corning's authorized 
volume and an overrun penalty is imposed, Marketer will be billed for 
the portion of that penalty for which it is responsible. 

 
I. Corning will render to Customer a statement of the total quantity of 

natural gas received for the account of Customer hereunder and the 
charges due thereon.  All bills are rendered at the "unit price" as 
specified in the Comapny's tariff plus applicable revenue taxes, and 
that amount is due on bills paid on or before the date shown on the 
bill.  A late payment charge will be due if payment is not made on or 
before the date specified on the bill in accordance with the provisions 
of General Information Rule 12.6 to P.S.C. No. 4- Gas. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Issued by Thomas K. Barry, Chairman, President & C.E.O., Corning, NY 14830 


